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ALTON - AARP Illinois recently sponsored a legislative update breakfast at Senior 
Services Plus (SSP) as an opportunity for Alton and Southern Illinois residents to meet 
and interact with key elected officials. Participants had an opportunity to ask questions 
or share concerns regarding issues of importance to them, including Illinois’ fiscal 
crisis, caregiving, financial security, and health care.

Illinois State Representative  discussed the recent passage of the Illinois Monica Bristow
budget, Illinois bill payment backlogs, the opioid crisis, the progressive tax and the state 
pension.

http://www.ilga.gov/house/Rep.asp?MemberID=2507&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


Julie Vahling, Associate State Director of Advocacy and Outreach for AARP Illinois, 
discussed recent legislative activities led by AARP Illinois and updated the community 
on Alton’s status as the newest member of AARP’s Network of Age Friendly 
Communities. Legislative activities discussed include:

 

: The Generic Drug Pricing Fairness Act, which continues to be Illinois House Bill 4900
championed by AARP Illinois volunteers and staff. This legislation, if passed, would 
significantly reduce generic prescription drug price gouging in Illinois. Ms. Vahling 
made a call to action, imploring the audience to call their local State Senators to request 
that Senate President Cullerton moves this bill to committee for a vote.

Ms. Vahling also shed light on several other bills initiated and supported by AARP in 
Springfield during this recent legislative session.

HB 4095 (Public Act 100-0589): This new identity theft protection law allows all 
Illinois consumers to freeze their credit report for free. This bill was brought about 
due to the breach of data for consumers with Equifax.
HB 5752: This legislation established a Broadband Advisory Council, to explore 
ways to expand broadband access throughout the State, including unserved and 
underserved areas. The bill is awaiting the Governor’s signature.

Please feel free to contact AARP Illinois, if you are interested in becoming part of the 
solution and joining AARP’s effort in its commitment to our communities by visiting 

 or calling 866-448-3613www.aarpil.org

Questions regarding this release can be directed to Julie Vahling, Associate State 
Director of Advocacy & Outreach, at  or 217-213-7069.jvahling@aarp.org
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